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9 February 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
  
Positive points 
As we have reached the half way point of the academic year it has been good to see how many positive points have been 
awarded to Oakmoor students in recognition of the hard work they have put in this year. Oakmoor students have amassed 
an incredible 133,042 points this year. Blue House currently tops the table at half way! 
 

Position House Points 

1 Blue 28,482 

2 Purple 25,318 

3 Yellow 20,862 

4 Red 20,823 

5 Green 20,442 

6 Orange 17,115 

 
 
Site expansion 

Over the last few weeks we have been meeting contractors with regards to our new building. Works will commence in May 
and will hopefully be completed by May 2025. You may be aware that Bordon Juniors are also having building works done. 
To support this the gate on the path between Oakmoor and Bordon Juniors is going to be moved closer to Oakmoor 
School. 

 
 

 
Dates for your diary  
Just a reminder of some key events coming up.   

Date Event 

Monday 19 February Return to school after half term 

Thursday 29 February Year 8 Options evening 

Thursday 7 March World Book Day 

 
Have a restful half term, 
 

 
Mr Nigel Wright 
Headteacher   


